
From: Jeremy Smith  
Sent: 11 September 2023 22:36 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; Save Museum Street 
Subject: Objection 
 
To whom it concerns, 
I write with reference to planning applications 2023/2510/P and 

2023/2653/L.  As a frequent visitor from Ireland to this area of London 

and in particular to Museum street I wish to lodge my strenuous 

objection to the proposed changes to the listed buildings on the street 

and the overshadowing effect of the proposed new building on this 

historic area.  A building of this height would be totally out of character 

with the beauty of the buildings on Museum street. 
Regards 
Jeremy Smith 
Sligo 
Ireland 
 


